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March 26, 2020 
 
Dear Campers and Guests, 
 
At Kaleo on the River we are busy preparing and praying for the 2020 camp and retreat season! We are 
an organization based on abundance faith and hope! We know this is a difficult time for all and we do 
not know what the summer will bring in regard to COVID-19. 
Currently, all our 2020 programs are still on! 
 
Please know that Kamp Kaleo on the River is committed to the well-being of each camper, guest and 
staff member. We are in regular contact with the CDC, WHO, John Hopkins NE Department of Health, 
American Camp Association, Outdoor Ministry Association, and many other Local, State, and Federal 
agencies regarding Covid-19 to ensure we are doing all that we can do to ensure a safe grounds and 
facility to keep guests, visitors and kampers at Kaleo on the River safe. 
 
We are actively examining our arrival screenings, health response procedures, and cleaning procedures, 
ensuring that we meet or exceed standards required by the Department of Health, CDC and other health 
and scientific based organizations. 
 
In order to help you register with confidence, our current registration guidelines are as follows. 
- If you have already registered and wish to exercise caution, contact us about moving to a program later 
in the summer or year. 
- In the event you need to cancel your registration due to illness or circumstances related to Covid-19, 
you will receive a full refund (including deposit). 
- If Kamp Kaleo on the River makes the decision to cancel a program, you will receive a full refund 
(including deposit). 
-If you are coming to Kamp Kaleo on the River as part of a trip, reunion or church retreat, please contact 
your group coordinator for updated plans regarding your event. 
 
For accurate information on how you can protect your family right now, we suggest resources found at 
Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services and the Centers for Disease Control. 
 
We are committed to keeping you updated of any changes in our plans, policies, or procedures. If you 
have any questions or concerns you are welcome to contact me at Kamp Kaleo on the River or 
(308)*346*5083. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Kamp Kaleo on the River. If you would like to assist Kamp 
Kaleo on the River financially during this uncertain time please send a check to 46872 Willow Springs 
Road Burwell, NE 68823. We look forward to an amazing summer and year. See you soon! 
 
David 
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